
 
 

“Why Do Some Men Think It’s Okay To Pee Into A Woman’s Mouth?” 
 

A Panel Discussion to Educate, Inform and Mobilize 
Sponsored by McMaster’s Anti-Violence Network 

  
Tuesday, October 27, 2009 from 12:30 to 2:00 pm 

 
Togo Salmon Hall (TSH), Room 719 

 

  
A Campaign organized and led by the Woman Abuse Working Group (WAWG) 

     
Hamilton’s WAWG – a coalition of over 20 community agencies coordinating services to 
end violence against women – has launched a campaign to have this offensive urinal 
removed from a local restaurant/bar in downtown Hamilton.  You’re invited to learn  
about how to support WAWG’s efforts to build a violence-free community that is safe 
for all women. 
  

For More Information, contact:  avnmcmaster@gmail.com or visit:  
www.mcmaster.ca/avn 

 


